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Leslie Lindbo, MBA, REHS

Director of Environmental Health

UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK PROGRAM

YOLO COUNTY CUTTING AND CLEANING DISCLAIMER FORM

I have read the Yolo County Tank Cutting and Cleaning Policy and understand the following:

· The applicant and the contractor recognize tank cutting and cleaning is hazardous. Tank cutting and cleaning without proper safety procedures may cause fire or an explosion.

· The contractor has discussed the risks of tank cutting and cleaning with the operator and the tank owner.

· The contractor is responsible for health and safety at the job site for his or her employees and all subcontractors.

· The contractor is responsible for his or her employees training. The Yolo County Cutting and Cleaning Policy is not training standard.

· The contractor, tank owner, and property owner are responsible for all liability during tank removal, cutting, and cleaning activities.

· The contractor is responsible for complying with all Federal, State and Local regulations and requirements.

· The owner and/or contractor are responsible for verifying the proper disposal or reuse of the tank system.

· The applicant and the contractor understand that the contractor is responsible for certifying the tank system or hiring a licensed independent professional to certify the tank system as a non-hazardous waste.

· The contractor and applicant are responsible for providing all required documentation to Yolo County Environmental Health Department, Hazardous Materials Unit.

· Besides contacting Yolo County, the contractor is responsible for contacting and obtaining permits or authorizations from the following agencies:

· City of West Sacramento Building Dept. and Fire Dept.

· City of Davis Building Dept. and Fire Dept.

· City of Woodland Building Dept. and Fire Dept.

· Winters Fire District and the City of Winters Building Dept.

· University of California, Davis Fire Department

· Yolo/Solano Air Pollution District

· Yolo County Building Division and the California Fire Marshall Office (unincorporated Yolo County sites)

The Yolo County Environmental Health Department does NOT endorse onsite tank cutting and cleaning!

_________________________________

____________________________________

Applicant Signature/Date



Contractor Signature/Date

“Investing In Our Community’s Future”

